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Subject: Study of Cattle holding yards at Noonamah  

 

QUESTION 

The EPA, under Bill Freeland, intended to do a study of the cattle holding yards at Noonamah. Can you 

say if the study has been completed? What were the results of the study, and if there was no study, why 

did it not happen? 

 


